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U.S. Army Medical Research and Development Command

• Dr. Trevor Crowell, a research physician with the U.S. Military HIV Research
Program (MHRP), was awarded the 2019 John Carey Young Investigator Award on
June 18, 2019.

• The award was bestowed by the AIDS Clinical Trials Group (ACTG), an organization
that supports the largest network of expert HIV clinical and translational investigators
and therapeutic clinical trials units in the world.

• Crowell, an infectious disease specialist, works on a number of leading-edge clinical
trials designed to combat HIV infection and risk.

• Crowell’s research findings have been featured in such publications as The Lancet
HIV, Clinical Infectious Diseases, AIDS, and the Journal of the International AIDS
Society, among others.

• MHRP is part of the Walter Reed Army Institute of Research (WRAIR), a
subcommand of USAMRDC, and is tasked with both protecting Soldiers from HIV
and improving global health by conducting research to combat HIV infection and
induce long-term HIV remission.

MHRP Scientist Scores Top Honor, Sets Sights on Long-Term Soldier, Global Health

OUTCOME: By securing a top national research honor, the USAMRDC continues to broadcast the importance and
impact of military medicine; this time by spotlighting the enduring effort to protect both U.S. Soldiers and larger
global populations from the threat of HIV.
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Dr. Trevor Crowell receives the 2019 John Carey Young
Investigator Award on June 18, 2019 (courtesy MHRP).
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